
GREERS FERRY LAKE SHORELINE MANAGEMENT PLAN UPDATE – Draft Release Information 
 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Little Rock District, is releasing the DRAFT 
Greers Ferry Lake Shoreline Management Plan (SMP) and associated documents. The 
SMP for Greers Ferry Lake establishes policy and furnishes guidelines for the 
protection and conservation of the desirable environmental characteristics of the 
shoreline while maintaining a balance between public and private shoreline use. 
 
Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), a DRAFT Environmental 
Assessment (EA) of potential impacts of the draft plan has been prepared. 
 
We want to hear from you! 
 
Please attend a public workshop or visit http://go.usa.gov/xyAcm for current 
information. 
 
Comments must be submitted by March 13, 2020 
 
PUBLIC WORKSHOPS: 
 
Monday, February 24  
5 p.m. – 7 p.m.  
Heber Springs Community Center   
201 Bobbie Jean  
Heber Springs, AR 
 
Tuesday, February 25  
5 p.m. – 7 p.m.  
Fairfield Bay Lions Club  
365 Dave Creek Parkway  
Fairfield Bay, AR 
 

-----All facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities----- 
 
Consider attending a public scoping workshops to learn the details of the 
planning process and provide your input to the shoreline management and use at 
Greers Ferry Lake.  
 
Comments may be submitted via mail, email, or fax with attention to: USACE, 
Little Rock District, ATTN: Programs and Project Management Division, P.O. Box 
867, Little Rock, AR 72203. 
Fax: (501) 324-6518, Email: CESWL-GreersFerryLakeSMP@usace.army.mil  
 
Written comments must be postmarked, e-mailed, faxed, or otherwise submitted by 
March 13th, 2020. 
 
Recreation information can be found on the Internet at www.swl.usace.army.mil, on 
Facebook at www.facebook.com/littlerockusace, and on Twitter at 
https://twitter.com/#!/usacelittlerock.   
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